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« The righteous shall be in everlasting remembrance » (Psalm 112:6)

As a sign of recognition and homage to Msgr Georges Coriaty, 0.b.s., this eminent figure in the
history of our Melkite community in Canada, we have decided to rename the upper floor of the Melkite
Center, adjacent to Saint-Sauveur Cathedral in Montreal, “Aile Mgr Georges Coriaty”. A space will be
dedicated to him, containing a bust, a commemorative plaque, an autobiographical painting, and a shelf
displaying some of his personal belongings, to underline the role of this priest in the development of our
Melkite Church in Montreal and across Canada.

This upper floor, however, needs to be redesigned and renovated to accommodate a project of great
importance to our Eparchy. I am writing to you as one of our community’s “great benefactors” to present
this four-point project:

1- Relocate the eparchial chancery offices from the Center’s basement to the upper floor, after
redesigning and renovating it to include one office for the bishop, four offices for the chancery, one for the
bursar and one for the archives. Among the benefits of this transfer is freeing up the entire basement of the
Center for parish activities (Midade, Youth, etc.) and fulfilling the urgent need for new space.

2- Create an official lounge next to the bishop’s office. Our Eparchy lacks a large, well-equipped
lounge to receive visitors and dignitaries in style.

3- Renovate the classrooms and transforming them into meeting rooms with all the necessary
audio-visual equipment (blackboard, projector, screen, sound system, etc.) and chairs/tables.

4- Install an elevator to connect all three floors of the Center.

The cost of the work is estimated at around CAN$970,000, not including, of course, the subsequent
purchase of furniture. Since the Church can only be sustained by its sons and daughters, were counting on
your customary generosity to make this project a reality. Your contribution could be made by one of the
following methods :

- A cheque made out to Eparchie Saint-Sauveur
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